BUCKINGHAM PALACE

13th April, 2011.

I have been asked to thank you and the members of the Lions Club of
Crofton for your kind letter containing loyal greetings to The Queen, sent on the
occasion of the three day “Festival of St. George” which you are holding in

April.

Her Majesty much appreciates your continued support and, in return,
sends her warm good wishes to all concerned for a most memorable and

enjoyable event.
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David Ryan
Director Private Secretary’s Office

Reg Norton, Esq.



